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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
Thank you! 

A massive thank you to all our 
wonderful helpers who have 
done so much to get the chil-
dren out on trips and do swim-
ming and reading this half 
term. You are all fantastic! 

 

Anglo-Saxon Day 

On 27th February we will be 
having a visit from an Anglo-
Saxon. The children are en-
couraged to dress up if they 
wish! 

 

Swimming – This will continue 

as normal until further notice. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week :   

We would like the children to revise their spellings 
from this half term over the holidays.  

On the first week back we will be starting our 
work on the story of Beowulf by looking at job 
advertisements. 

In mathematics, we will be focusing on count-
ing in fractions, adding fractions and subtract-
ing fractions. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our next topic is all about the Anglo-Saxons. We would like children to make an Anglo-Saxon 
artefact of some kind, be it small or large. In the past we have had shields, weapons, purses, gar-
ments of various kinds and even shoes! If your child would like to make something these will be 
displayed in class. The deadline for this work is Friday 28th February. 

English & Maths 

Una fiesta A festival/feast day/ 
party 

La Nochebuena Christmas Eve 

El día de Navidad Christmas Day 

¡Feliz Navidad! Merry/Happy Christmas 


